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Technology Activity Report
The annual Technology Activity Report has been submitted to Kentucky
Department of Education.  This report requires school districts to report
technology expenses for the prior fiscal year.  The state data is then
presented to the legislature for future technology funding needs.  The
submission of this report is also the first step in receiving our first KETS
Offer of Assistance.   

 
 

Digital Readiness Report
I am working Mrs. Rechtin to submit the annual Digital Readiness
Report.  This report is submitted to KDE to provide information regarding
the status of the technology in the district.  The data collected includes the
number of devices in the district, the number of technology personnel,
technology support provided, and district network connectivity.  After
KDE approves the report, it can be viewed at:
 http://applications.education.ky.gov/trs_reports/. 

Digital Signage
A new display has been added to Ben Flora.  This is currently a dual
purpose display.  Digital signage for non-instruction and digital display
for classroom instruction.

Another display will be added to the vestibule at GES when furniture has
been placed.

The current display at BHS is still installed and working.   Mrs. Gibson is
the primary force behind keeping the displays updated.

http://applications.education.ky.gov/trs_reports/

